
As a water rights holder to two irrigation ditches from the Little Applegate River, I fully endorse
the relief this bill would provide.  The current process cannot react in a timely fashion to address
unlawful water use that impacts lawful users. The irreparable harm caused by illegal use occurs
over the very short growing season that our rights allow use of irrigation water. Waiting for the
delays that are currently required spans more than the entire irrigation season and therefore
cannot remedy infractions before the damage is done.


